UNITED STATES REPRESENTATIVE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

799 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA
NEw YoRg, N. ¥ 10017 October 12, 1971

Mr. Lincoln P. Bloomfield
37 Beach Street
Cohasset, Massachusetts 02025

Dear Linec:

Thanks very much for your paper on "coalition".
I'll read it with keen interest.

I hope that your prediction to the Globe 1is
not wrong. It is extremely close at this
point, and the only thing I can tell you 1s
some of the most discouraging press comments
simply are not true. Many people in the press
have been convinced from the outset that we
are going to lose, and the stories reflect an
inaccurate picture. Believe me, it is nip and
tuck.

Best regards,

Corr
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